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This week I would like the children to focus on tricky words. As 

you are aware these are sent home each Friday in the phonics 
wallet. Each word has an explanation at the back to enable you to 

support your child to practice them. 

It would be great if you could engage your child in an activity 

involving the words please see some ideas below. 

 Tricky word hunts- place words around your home or see if 
they can spot them in shops or books. You could also place 
them in different areas of a room and call out the words 
for your child to find. 

 Make a paperchain of tricky words. 

 Tricky word bingo. 

 Super soak- when taking a bath write the words on bath 

tiles, say them and spray them off. 

 Noughts and crosses using 2 tricky words. 

 Dice roll game- your child has brought this home along with 

a net to create a dice. 

If using as flashcards please practice them in random order to 

avoid memory recall. 

Please complete by Wednesday 29th January. Comments and 

photographs can be added via ClassDojo messages. 

Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Alexander                
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